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I am writing this testimony in opposition of this bill. This bill is slap in the face of law 

abiding citizens ages 18-20 who should be allowed to continue to purchase legal 

firearms that are allowed for them to purchase. Enough is enough, quit taking rights 

away from law abiding citizens.  


